
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents      Wednesday 30th March 2022 
 
Promoting Enjoyment & Excellence - Extra-Curricular Activities Summer Term 2022 

 
We are pleased to announce that a wide range of extra-curricular activities will be made 
available for the children to participate in during the first half of the Summer Term. The club 
programme will begin w/c Monday 25th April 2022 and finish w/e Friday 20th May 2022 (unless 
otherwise stated). We are fortunate indeed to have such a dedicated team of staff who are 
willing to undertake these activities voluntarily, for the benefit of the children. We are grateful 
to them all for their hard work and continued support. We are truly proud that we are able to 
offer such a wide variety of clubs from a relatively small number of teaching staff.   
 
I am sure parents will agree that the wide range of options available to the children are indeed 
very comprehensive for a school of our size.  The list, which follows, outlines the activities, 
which may be undertaken by your child.  
 
Having received positive feedback from the Eventbrite booking system we trialed last time we 
will continue to use this method for parents to book their child(ren) onto these sessions.  Parents 
will again be emailed a link to each activity their child is eligible to attend via Eventbrite.  Click 
on the link and book a ticket (there is no cost) to just the first session, when all available places 
have been booked there will be no further tickets available so it will be done on a first come 
first served basis - book from 5pm today.  A ticket for the first session will mean your child 
has a place for each of the 4 weeks.  This will again reduce volume of paper used, thus making 
school more sustainable and reduce time lost in collating the paper slips. 
 
Please book a place for your child(ren) on these activities by FRIDAY 8TH APRIL 2022 
deadline.  
 
This will also help us to ascertain if there are any surplus places available, in which case other 
children will be given the opportunity to attend. Should the club be cancelled you will be 
informed via text message or telephone with as much advance notice as possible.  Once your 
child has committed him or herself to join a club it is imperative that they attend each session.  
Should a child be unable to attend a club for any particular reason parents are asked to 
notify school.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
     
Mr D Adams     
Head Teacher  

  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Promoting Enjoyment & Excellence 
Extra-Curricular Activities Summer Term 2022 

 
For the first half of the Summer Term 2022 the following clubs will be 

available for your child(ren) 
 

(Starting Monday 25th April 2022 for 4 weeks unless otherwise stated) 
 

Club Day/Time Year 
Group 

Start 
Date 
 

Finish 
Date  
 

Member of 
Staff 

Child to be 
collected from 
when club session 
ends 

Rounders Monday 
3.30 - 4.30 

Years 5 & 6 25 April 16 May Mr Attwood Playground 

Outdoor 
Games 

Tuesday 
Lunchtime 

Reception 26 April 17 May Mrs Waldron N/A 

Colouring Tuesday 
Lunchtime 

Years1 & 2 26 April 17 May Mrs Knight N/A 

Cooking ** Tuesday 
3.30-4.30 
 

Years 1 – 2 
(Max 10) 

26 April 17 May Mrs Farrington KS1 Entrance 

History  
 

Wednesday 
3.30 – 4.30 

Years 1 & 2 26 April  17 May Mr Adams Main Entrance 
 
 

Kwik Cricket 
 

Wednesday 
Lunchtime 

Years 5 & 6 27 April 18 May Mr Bishop N/A 
 
 

Athletics 
 

Wednesday 
3.30 – 4.30 
 

Years 
3,4,5,6 

27 April 18 May Mrs Welch Playground 

Art 
 
 

Wednesday 
3.30 -.4.30 

Years 5 & 6 
(Max ??) 

27 April 18 May Miss 
Alexander 

KS1 Entrance 

Choir 
 
 

Wednesday 
3.30 - 4.30 

Years 3-6 Ongoing Ongoing Mr Mansfield Main Entrance 

Dance  Thursday 
3.30 - 4.30 

Years 3 & 4 28 April 19 May Miss Brewin School Hall 
 
 

Mindfulness Thursday 
3.30 - 4.30 

Years 5 & 6 28 April 19 May Miss 
Pestridge 

Junior Entrance 
 
 

 
** If your child attended Cooking club this term please DO NOT re-book, as numbers are 
strictly limited, please give another child the opportunity to attend this club  


